
October 19, 2011 
 

 ICC CODE TECHNOLOGY COMMITEE (CTC) 

- MEETING NOTICE - 
The CTC has scheduled the 22nd meeting of the CTC for December 1 -2, 2011. The location is as 
follows:  
 

Four Points Sheraton Chicago O’Hare 
10249 W. Irving Park Road 

Schiller Park, IL 60176 
847 – 671 - 6000 

Room rate $ 99 (Cut-off date is November 16th)  
 
December 1:   8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
December 2:  8:00 am – 2:00 pm     
 
Tentative agenda: 

 Final 2011 meeting of the CTC with the focus being the completion of Group A (IBC, IFGC, IMC, IPC 
and IPSDC) code changes for the 2012 cycle which are due January 3, 2012. This includes the 
following Areas of Study: Balanced Fire Protection (BFP) – Vertical Openings; Care Facilities; Child 
Window Safety; Climbable Guards; Elevator Lobbies; IBC Coordination with ADAAG; Labeling of Fire 
Rated Glazing; Relocatable Modular Buildings; Unenclosed Exit Stairs 

 
FOR FURTHER CTC INFORMATION BE SURE TO VISIT THE CTC WEBSITE AT: 
http://www.iccsafe.org/cs/CTC/Pages/default.aspx 
 
All meetings are open to the public. If you plan on attending, please contact Lauren Crane @ 
lcrane@iccsafe.org, 
 
Hotel – airport logistics: Complimentary hotel shuttle. 

 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

                                   

                  

Mike Pfeiffer, P.E. 
Committee Secretary 
Deputy Senior Vice President, 
Technical Services 
Chicago District Office 
(888) ICC - SAFE X 4338 
Fax (708) 799-0320 
e-mail: mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org 


